From: Todd **Date:** August 23, 2016 at 7:07:42 AM CDT

To: "chris.nelson@state.sd.us" <chris.nelson@state.sd.us>, "kristie.fiegen@state.sd.us" <kristie.fiegen@state.sd.us>, "gary.hanson@state.sd.us" <gary.hanson@state.sd.us>

**Subject: Prevailing Winds project** 

Dear Commissioners.

I am a lifetime resident of South Dakota and am writing to encourage you to approve the Prevailing Winds project. I am also an investor in the project because I believe it is imperative we move as a nation to cleaner and greener energy sources. I won't be able to attend the public hearing in Avon but I am hopeful you will do the right thing and support this project.

Todd and Gail Christensen

